Covid 19 Guidelines

CornerStone Farm B&B and Cherith Hall are not shut down and can offer guests; safe clean accommodations
adhering to social distancing policies which ensure guest safety. None of our employees or booked guests have
traveled outside the United States in at least a year.

We welcome guests at the CornerStone Farm Bed and Breakfast and we are booking events at Cherith Hall!
We are truly grateful for all of our guests. Thank you for continuing to support us and other local business
owners in Virginia. We are limiting one booking at a time for the B&B, to ensure safe accommodations.

Cherith Hall Event Venue:

Anyone with a fever or symptoms of COVID-19, or known exposure to a COVID-19 case in the prior 14 days, is
not permitted in the establishment.

Occupancy must be limited to no more than 50% of the lowest occupancy load on the certificate of occupancy, if
applicable, while maintaining a minimum of six feet of physical distancing between all individuals as much as
possible.

Provide a minimum of six feet between parties at tables,

Do not seat parties of more than 10 patrons at one table. All parties, whether seated together or across multiple
tables, must be limited to 10 patrons or less.

If live musicians are performing at an establishment, they must remain at least six feet from patrons and staff.

Buffets must be staffed by servers. For self-service beverage areas, use beverage equipment designed to
dispense by a contamination-free method.

CornerStone Farm Bed and Breakfast:

Practice routine cleaning and disinfection.

Surfaces frequently touched by multiple people groups, such as door handles, light switches, and faucets, should
be cleaned and disinfected at least daily, if booked inside The Inn. More or less frequent cleaning and
disinfection may be required based on level of use.

Washing hands with soap and water remains the superior and recommended method for preventing the
spread of germs, including COVID-19. As always, all employees shall vigorously adhere to this, we ask
that our guests do the same.

We are providing hand sanitizer in various places throughout our home. Please use it liberally.
During your stay, we will not enter your room or replace towels/linens. If you need your trash emptied,

please just place the bag outside your door. Of course, if you spill something, require new towels, or
otherwise need assistance, just ask — we’re happy to help.



